
HEATH MOUNT PRIMARY SCHOOL
NEWSLETTER

29th November 2024

Stay in touch: enquiry@heathmount.excelsiormat.org 0121 464 1691 www.heathmount@excelsiormat.org

Dear Parents/Carers

Winter Fayre
Some parents have asked if they can attend the Winter Fayre with
their child. We have put a lot of thought into this and have decided
to allocated time slots for you to attend the Winter Fayre at the
same time as your child, if you wish. Please see the time slots
below:

9.00am - 9.45am - EYFS
9.50am - 10.35am - Year 1
10.40am - 11.25am - Year 2
1.00pm - 2.00pm - Year 3 & 4
2.15pm - 3.15pm - Year 5 & 6

Year 6 SATS meeting
I am looking forward to meeting all of the year 6 parents next
Thursday. We will be providing you with some important
information regarding the SATS.

Thank you for all of your continued support.
Have a lovely weekend.
Miss Cross
Head of School





Plain, white T-Shirt/polo shirt
A blue school jumper in cold weather

Black shorts, plain black tracksuit bottoms or black leggings
Trainers/black pumps

Elasticated blue, black or white headscarf (if appropriate)

Children must wear their
PE uniform from home
on the day of their PE

lesson

PE TIMETABLE


